
 

 

Pacific Community Housing Pty Ltd 

10 Edward Street, Sylvania 2224 

 

 

9 June 2020 

 

Mr James Matthews 

Pacific Planning Pty Ltd 

PO Box 8 

Caringbah 1495 

 

Dear Sir 

Re: Pacific Community Housing Intent to Provide Community Housing Services 

This letter is to notify you of Pacific Community Housing Pty Ltd (PCH) intent to 

provide community housing as a Community Housing Provider for the project 

at 1 Panorama Street, Woolooware.  

It is noted that the subject project will require as a result of any approved 

development application a Community Housing Provider to manage the 

affordable housing component of the project. 

We look forward to engaging in a formal agreement process and a successful 

outcome. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Matthew Redmond 

Manager Policy and Licensing 

Pacific Community Housing Pty Ltd 

 


